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Comments: I strongly oppose clear cutting and commercial thinning on the North Fork of the Nooksack River.

The area is beloved by local communities and it's destruction will hurt those communities in many ways. Once

gone, it cannot be replaced. I will keep my words short and to the point. Do not go forward with clearcuts to the

Nooksack. Thank You. 

Adrienne Sheard 


